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Hello, My name is Casey and I appreciate the opportunity to share my support of HB 

4083.  

 

My support for HB 4083, the COAL Act, comes from my views that Oregon needs to 

look towards the future and divest in dirty energy, including coal. This act will be a 

step in the right direction to meeting our states climate goals of decarbonization.  

 

We need to realign our values to protecting and helping create a flourishing planet for 

the next 10 generations. 

 

Let us continue our leadership in environmental progress and pass the COAL Act to 

preserve our treasured landscape for generations to come. 

 

Sincerely, 

Casey 


